
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                                                    December 2, 2016 
 
Dear Families: 
 
Due to the change of Masses and Mass Time at St. John the Baptist Parish, the Liturgical 
Committee is updating at which Mass families would like to be scheduled. 
 
Yes I would like to continue or begin to help in the following ministry: 
 
_____Cross bearer or Candle 
bearer--Name/s________________________________________ 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
_____Lecturer (Confirmed and 
older)--Name/s________________________________________ 
 
_____Extra-Ordinary Minister (Confirmed and 
older)--Name/s____________________________ 
 
_____Song Leader (9th grade and 
older)--Name/s_____________________________________ 
 
_____Musician--Name/s_________________________________________________________
_ 
 
_____Usher (9th grade and 
older)--Name/s___________________________________________ 
 
_____Families bringing up 
gifts--Name_______________________________________________ 
 
Our Family would like to be scheduled for the ______4 pm Mass on Saturday 
                                                                        ______  9 am Mass on Sunday 
 
 

 

Family Name Phone Number Email Text 



    

 
Please return on or before the weekend of December 10-11, you can put this in the collection 
basket, send it with a child to St. John School, or drop it off at the rectory. 
 
Thank you for all your past and future help. 
 
 
 


